
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, February 3 , 1966

BASKETBALL: Did you hear that we have a new coach? It is none other
than our own intrepid, intelligent, inexhaustible, hustling, 
hurrying Bro. Hunter.

BASKETBALL AGAIN: Friday and Saturday February Alb and 5- there will be
a tournament on our campus. Participating will be 
Puget Sound College of the Bible, Bible Standard 
College, Northwest Christian College and ourselves- 
4 games-at 7 :0 0 and 9:00 each night. We will be 
playing at 9:00 p.m. both evenings-Friday against 
Northwest Christian and Saturday against Bible 
Standard College.
************************************

Christian Service Openings

Newport Covenant Church would like someone preferably 
with experience to help in their Junior Church. If 
you are interested please see Brother Pecota or Gerry 
Grace as soon as possible.


